
Circular No: 2023-24/137 

Image of Vidhyarambam 

Dear Parents, 

We cordially invite our little Josephites along with their parents to start their journey with 

Jubiliant joy on 19.06.2023 i.e. on Monday at 10.00 am. 

Our Tiny Josephites are invited to write the alphabets on Rice as to remember our traditional 

practice on the occasion of “VIDHYARAMBAM” – Inception of Knowledge  

With warm regards 

Principal 


